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20th of August, was absolutely enthralling! The work on display was 

exquisite and I found myself deeply inspired by it all. As a volunteer, I 

was lucky enough to witness the talent, workmanship and creativity of 

not just potters from Great Britain but also Europe.  

If you missed the event this year, be sure to check it out next time. With-

out a doubt, you will have a fabulous time! 

-Salma Shakir  
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